
Defibrillator Update 
Our new defibrillator was  

 officially unveiled by George    
Johnstone from Bolton             

Wanderers on Monday afternoon.  
A huge thank you to everyone 
 involved in raising the funds 

needed for this life saving piece 
of equipment. 

Attendance  
Please be reminded that if your child is unwell/absent from 
school that you must contact us via phone or email before 

9.30am. Failure to inform us of your child’s absence will result 
in a ‘U’ mark being applied to the register and is classed as an 

unauthorised absence. 
Email: Office@masefield.bolton.sch.uk  Tel: 01204 333 714 
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Diary Dates 
 

Easter Half Term 
Mon 4th April-Mon 18th 

April 
 

School Returns  
Tuesday 19th April 

 
Bank Holiday  

Monday 2nd May 
(school closed) 

Mr.Done’s thought of the week 
The end of term is upon us and it's wonderful to reflect on the learning and events that have taken 
place in Spring. Many of these can be seen on our school twitter and in past newsletters that are      
displayed on the website. This week we opened our community defibrillator with the support of 

BWFC  and NW Ambulance Service.  
Thank you for your support and generosity this term; have an enjoyable and restful break.  

We look forward to seeing you in the Summer term. 

Enrichment  
Lots of exciting lessons 

have been taking place this 
term... 

Car park  
As you will be aware our car 
park can be extremely busy,         
particularly during mornings 

and at home time. 
In the interest of           

everyone's safety we ask 
that you try to stay on the 
foot path when coming to 

and from school and 
do not walk on the car park. 
We also ask that cars are 
not brought into school 

grounds unless permission 
has been given from our 

head of school. 
Thank you! 

Easter bingo was a huge     
success on Wednesday night, 
a total of £946 was raised!  

This will go towards our next 
project—an outdoor gym! 

Thank you to everyone who      
attended. 


